11-22-93

Dear Mr. Harold Weisberg,

Hello. My name is Neil Gottlieb and I
hope all is well with you and your family. The reason I am
writing is because on September 20 of this year I mailed to
you a check for $27.00 for your book "OSWALD IN NEW ORLEANS",
and I am concerned because you have not cashed the check yet.
I also have not yet received the book. I was thinking that
maybe my letter to you got lost in the mail, and if this is
the case I would like to cancel the check and send you a new
one. If it is possible Mr. Weisberg, couid you please write
me back and let me know if this is the case. I have received
from you all of your "WHITEWASH" books, and I wish to add
"OSWALD IN NEW ORLEANS" to my cellection.

MQ&QWeisberg, I want to thank you
for helping me learn aboutVJFK assassination and the cover-up
that followed. My favorite book is "POST MORTEM". I love that
book. I call it the "bible". You never insult your readers
by wasting valuable space on the mafia, cubans,russians, etc.
ALL you deal with is the facts. GOD BLESS YOU for your fight
against the government to "free" the documents from their
evil clutches. I feel that the most important chapter in
"POST MORTEM" is chapter 28(AN ORIGINAL AND SIX PINK COPIES).
The death certificate, signed and thus approved by Admiral
Burkley is THE destruction of the WARREN REPORT! The "CASE
CLOSED" books of the world can rant and rave all hey want
about the bullet 399, but the bottom line is that President
Kennedy was hit in the back,below the neck, and below the
shoulder blades. The government tells us that there is no
"NEW" evidence in this case, and yet they refuse to discuss
the death certificate. If the Dallas police did not assist
Ruby in killing Oswald, when this case went to court, the
death certificate, which is THE best evidence, would of helped
Oswald's defense attorney prove his innocence...

BEST WISHES,

Netl Gotflieb

NEIL GOTTLIEB
5260 MISSION MONTEREY LANE
#104
LAS VEGAS, NEVADA 89107



